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Dear Nekesa (Harvester), 

	 We’ve got good news! Those of us at       
ministry headquarters in Colorado 
Springs are financing a trip to Bungoma, 
Kenya. The trip will be in July for 2 weeks 
and return with Justus and Margaret 
Ochuro! 

	 While in Kenya, we will be checking on the work of the       
ministry -  finding out more about the depths of how much 
Bungoma Bible Ministry is effecting the children, the bible 
school students, and the nation of Kenya. We are looking 
forward to sharing with you in the July letter about the great 
things we see God doing in Kenya through Bungoma Bible Ministries. 

	 We will be returning with Justus and Margaret who will be in the U.S.  from July 22nd       
- September 21st. On this trip they are tasked with the 
responsibility to establish new partnerships. 
  
Luke 5 tells the story of Peter having cast out his net at 
the instruction of Jesus. Having done so, it was such a 
large net breaking catch that Peter signaled his 

partners in the boat near by to assist in catching 
the fish. After this experience Jesus told Peter 
that he will now be a fisher of men.  

	      As fisher of men we are experiencing that same net 
breaking catch in Bungoma, and we are calling out 
to you, our partners, to help us catch more fish.

Partners Catch More Fish
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Over the last year our partners, as Doris Stotlar 
always was, have been very faithful and passionate for 
this ministry. However, just as a time came for Doris to 
return home to receive her heavenly reward for her 
work in Bungoma Bible Ministries - so have many of 
her partners. We find that in order to keep this net 
breaking catch, we need new partners who will also 
love and support this work that to us is an uttermost 
part of the earth.                                                                                             
Will you join us by taking ownership of Bungoma Bible Ministry to 
help  grow its partnership base?        This can be as simple as hosting Justus and 
Margaret for a weeknight in your home and invite all your family and friends over to 
hear about the work that you are supporting. They can hear first hand of the 
ministry that you are involved in and the lives that you are changing everyday 
through your prayer support and giving. 

We would like you to set up meetings for Justus and Margaret to 
share with you all the good news of what Jesus Christ our Lord is 
doing in the lives of the children, bible school students, and all the 
people of Kenya and beyond. Would you consider inviting Justus 
and Margaret to share this good news with your friends, family and 
church? 
We understand that not everyone can host Justus and Margaret, 
but what would you like to do to help the Children’s home, Bungoma 
Bible School, and the ministry in Kenya that you love and have 
already given so much to?   
We at Bungoma Bible Ministries 
pray for you daily, we pray over 

your prayer requests and we never cease to make 
mention of you in our prayers. We are ever thankful 
for your partnership, financial support, and prayers. 
We are truly blessed and we thank our Lord Jesus 
Christ for you daily. 
Forever Grateful, 

Jim Hamilton
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